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First name: David

Last name: Goldstein

Organization: Prince William Sound Eco-Charters, LLC

Title: Owner/Captain

Comments: Dear Ms. Rasmussen,

 

Thanks for the opportunity to comment on the Forest Service's Plan Review for the Chugach National Forest.

Although I believe I already wrote in an expression of my thoughts and feelings, I'd be remiss in not writing in

again at this late date.  Basically, please "Don't fix something that isn't broken"!  I understand the long history of

the current designation as a Wilderness Study area and sympathize with the Forest Service's desire to get

Congress to act on a final designation.  That said, I strongly advocate that the area be designated as a "True

Wilderness" area which will keep the special character of the area relatively unchanged.

 

Kindest regards,

 

David Goldstein

Owner/Captain Prince William Sound Eco-Charters, LLC

 


